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（Progress of Disclosure Matters） Notice Concerning Decision on the Intra-group Reorganization Plan 

 

Nintendo Co., Ltd. hereby announces that the procedures for the absorption-type merger in which our subsidiary Nintendo of Europe 

GmbH (hereinafter “NOE”) shall be the surviving company, and Nintendo France S.A.R.L (hereinafter “NFR”) and Nintendo 

Benelux B.V. (hereinafter “NBX”), which are also our subsidiaries, will be the disappearing companies stated in “Notice Concerning 

Decision on the Intra-group Reorganization Plan” announced on November 8, 2022, have been completed and the schedule is 

confirmed. 

  

 

 

Schedule of the reorganization 

・Before the change (Disclosed on November 8, 2022) 

July 2023 Merger of NFR and NBX into NOE  

 

・After the change 

July 3, 2023 Merger of NFR and NBX into NOE 

 

 


